Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:34 AM

To: 'Rene Tyree'

Subject: RE: FPL POWER INCREASE

Dear Ms. Tyree,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

From: Rene Tyree [mailto:roff2daraces@outlook.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:07 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL POWER INCREASE

I am on SSD, i get pd 1x month, netween the amount of rent i have to pay and all the other bills, i cannot even afford groceries or my much needed medicine. I cannot afford a higher electric bill than I have now. Please I am begging you, please do not allow this rate hike. It is hard enough to just maintain the daily cost of living as it is.

Thank you for your time.

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Smartphone